
 

 

Santaquin City Corporation 

Request for Traffic Control Device 
Community Development Department 
275 West Main Street, Santaquin, Utah 
(801) 754-1011       
www.santaquin.org 

 
Note: This application, in addition to all required information and exhibits, must be turned into the Community 
Development Department 14 days prior to a regularly scheduled Development Review Committee meeting for it 
to be on an agenda.  All submitted proposals will be reviewed in accordance with Santaquin City Code 6.20.  
 
Meetings: Development Review Committee meetings are held the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month. The 
meeting is held in the City Offices, located at 275 West Main. Depending on the date of application, the 
Community Development Department will inform you of the day and time in which your request will be considered 
by the Development Review Committee. 
 
 

Applicant Information 

Applicant Name:  Karen Evans 

Telephone:  Alternate Telephone: Email:  

Requested Traffic Control Device Information 

Address of Proposed Traffic Control Device:  300 E 400 S 

Type of Traffic Control Device Requested: Stop sign. 

Description and Justification for the Request 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Applicable Exhibits 

Please attach any drawing, map, or other information that can illustrate your request.  None Provided 

 

Contact Information  
Name Karen Evans  
Signs: Missing Traffic Sign  
Address of Sign Problem: 300 E 400 S  
 
I have a concern regarding the lack of a stop sign at 300 E 400 S. There has never been 
one there, but there is thru traffic going both directions. Until the past year, 300 East 
was a cul de sac and I've only seen cars drive through without stopping a few times, 
but since it is now a thru street with the new development, it is very concerning that 
there is no stop sign now for the construction vehicles using the street or for the 
residents that will soon be moving there. It feels very unsafe. 
 


